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Minutes of the Executive Meeting held on November 30, 2016 

At 6:00 p.m. at the home of Sherri Cullom 

Members Present:  Don Plumb, Ed Kulchar, Sherri Cullom, Craig Paden, Deb Mann,  

 

• Craig made a motion to uphold our position on a  previously determined and approved 
fine-for an ongoing situation resident, Don seconded; vote taken, all in favor, none 
opposed-motion carried.  

• Sherri will coordinate with our Snow Plowing Service to inform us of parked cars on the 
street while they are trying to plow. Cars will be towed this year for violation. 

• Sherri will contact Omar for updating on the website on Site-Plan Checklist for contact 
information, as well as adding new board member on stationary. 

•  Deb will get notice out to the community reminding them of the Winter Parking Policy. 
• Deb will forward necessary information to Luxor Homes for new items covered on Site-

Plan checklist. 
• There will be no business meeting of the Board in December.  The gathering will be 

strictly social. 

• Sherri made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:30, Don seconded; vote taken, all in             
favor, none opposed-motion carried. 
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